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STATE OF WASHI NGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
3 100 Port of Benton Blvd• Richland, WA 99354 • (509) 372-7950 

August 2, 2007 

Ms. Shirley Olinger, Manager 
Office of River Protection 
United States Department of Energy 
P. 0. Box 450, MSIN H6-60 
Richland, Washington 99352 

Dear Ms. Olinger and Mr. Spears: 

Mr. John Fulton 
CH2M Hill Hanford Group, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1500, MSIN: H6-63 
Richland, Washington 99352 

Re: Inspection of the 2727-WA 90-Day Dangerous Waste Accumulation Area and 
Equipment Storage Yard on July 18, 2007 

Thank you for the assistance from U. S. Department of Energy - Office of River 
Protection and CH2M Hill Hanford Group (CH2M).staff duririg the Washington State 
Department of Ecology's recent inspection of the 2727-WA 90-day dangerous waste 
accumulation area operated by CH2M. No violations were found during this inspection, 
and all concerns have been addressed. 

During the inspection, we discussed with CH2M staff how a list of active 90-day 
accumulation areas should be maintained in the operating record as required by the 
Hanford Facility RCRA Permit. We would like to reiterate that 90-day accumulation 
areas identified in the operating record should represent geographic locations, not 
portable waste containers themselves. 

Call me at 509-3 72-7929 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, . 

~!/:k 
Eric Van Mason 
Compliance Inspector 
Nuclear Waste Program 
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cc: Moses Jarayasi, CH2M 
Phillip Miller, CH2M 
Toni Faust, CH2M 
Rick Gay, CTUIR 
Gabriel Bohnee, NPT 
Russell Jim, YN 
Susan Leckband, HAB 
Ken Niles, ODOE 
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